
NAHMA RD Update: FY 2016 Site Manager and Maintenance Person of the Year Recognition Program 
 
February 24, 2016 
 
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
The U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Rural Development (RD) recently issued the following notice 
announcing the guidelines for their annual Multifamily Housing Site Manager and Maintenance Person 
of the Year program for Fiscal Year (FY) 2016. 
 
Awards may be presented in each of the following four categories: 
(1) Site Manager of the Year for Elderly Housing;  
(2) Site Manager of the Year for Family Housing;  
(3) Site Manager of the Year for Farm-Labor Housing; and  
(4) Maintenance Person of the Year.  
 
RD will choose a National winner in each of the categories this spring and the awards will be presented 
during the Council for Affordable and Rural Housing’s 2015 Annual Meeting and Legislative Conference 
at the Ritz-Carlton in Arlington, VA on June 12-14, 2016. The notice includes the nomination 
form/checklist on all items necessary for a complete nomination package.  
 
To view this notice, please click here 
 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Manager  
The National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) 
(703) 504-9616 
http://www.nahma.org/  
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